
Endorsement of Recommendations of the TCFD (Task Force on 
Climate-related Financial Disclosures)

Sumitomo Realty & Development Co., Ltd. (Headquarters: Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo; President: Kojun Nishima; 
hereinafter the “Company”) is pleased to announce its endorsement of the recommendations of the TCFD (Task 
Force on Climate-related Financial Disclosures).

The TCFD, which was established by the Financial Stability Board (FSB) in 2015 at the behest of the G20, is a 
taskforce with the objective of examining climate-related information disclosure and the responses of financial 
institutions. In its Final Report, released in June 2017, the TCFD suggested to corporations and organizations a 
framework for information disclosure concerning climate change-related risks and opportunities (governance, 
strategy, risk management, metrics and targets on climate change-related risks and opportunities) based on the 
recognition that climate change posed a serious risk to the global economy.

Sumitomo Realty has been working to solve social issues through its business activities under its fundamental 
mission to “create even better social assets for the next generation.” Going forward, the Company will further 
strengthen its initiatives concerning environmental issues such as climate change and work toward achieving a 
sustainable society.
(Our Initiatives on ESG and SDGs： http://www.sumitomo-rd.co.jp/english/corporate/pdf/ESG2020.pdf )

【Contribution to SDGs】
The initiatives related to this release contribute to the following SDGs objectives.

Goal 13 CLIMATE ACTION 
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